Susan Baker
m

From: Janet VerVaecke <jvervaecke@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2022 5:47 PM

To: Susan Baker; Esther

Subject: Unit 69

Unit 69

President Report
September 18, 2022

District 28 Madame President ,
All officers and members,

We have 38 members with 18 paid for this year.

Our Unit has been busy these last several months. We updated our Standing Rules, which were signed at convention.
We held our officer elections and assignhed committee chairmen.

We hosted the installation of officers ceremony and luncheon for the Legionnaires where we raised money with a raffle
basket for Girls State. We want to send someone this year, that will be our fundraising target this year.

Our ALA was highlighted in the local newspaper last month where they told the history of the Auxiliary. Four members
had their pictures taken as well.

Two members volunteered at the Monterey county fairgrounds for Gl Josie.
A membership drive was held Aug 28, and 8 dues were paid.

We were inspired at the last district meeting to make a detailed budget similar to the District format, so we are in the
process of making ours more detailed and informative.

That is the end of our Unit activity

Janet VerVaecke
President

Sent from my iPhone



